Dear Ms Young,

I am writing as a representative of the Canals in Hackney Users Group. We are a community of 16 residential boats living in east London in Kingsland Basin.

We are concerned about the statements British Waterways are making that infer that residential moorers are unhappy about the constant cruising boats. We would like to put on record that we have absolutely no objection to these boats. Indeed, in some instances, i.e. Victoria Park, Hackney, they make the area more interesting and much safer to walk through.

Of course we endorse that they moor with consideration and abide by the etiquette of the waterways, not by water points or too close to a lock etc., but we absolutely believe that they should have the right to be allowed to continue mooring on the towpath.

We would be grateful if you would pass this on the Chairman, executive and policy makers within British Waterways.

With thanks

Yours sincerely

Helen Craven
Chair of CHUG

Mobile: 07930 323157

